Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF MILITARY AFFAIRS
216017 G4 Admin Facility Design Build

STATE OF FLORIDA, DEPARTMENT OF MILITARY AFFAIRS
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT

 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS

 
The State of Florida, Department of Military Affairs (DMA), Construction & Facility Management Office (CFMO) requests qualifications from State of Florida registered licensed General/Building Contractors (GC) and Architect/Engineering (A/E) Teams for Design-Build Services for the following project located at Camp Blanding Joint Training Center, 5629 SR 16 West, Starke, Florida 32091

 
FOR COMPLETE INFORMATION, & SUBMISSION REQUIREMENTS YOU MUST GO TO THE MYFLORIDA.COM VENDOR BID SYSTEM ON OR AFTER 6/3/2016 AT http://vbs.dms.state.fl.us/vbs/main_menu.
 
PROJECT NUMBER: 216017
PROJECT NAME: G4 Administration Building
 
FUNDING:  The State of Florida's performance and obligation to pay under this contract is contingent upon availability of funding and an annual appropriation by the Legislature.

 

QUALIFICATIONS SUBMITTAL DEADLINE:  As stated in the advertisement on the Vendor Bid System.

 

STATEMENT OF WORK (See Vendor Bid System for complete details): Construct an approximate 5,500 square foot specialty Administration Building of permanent construction with standing seam metal roof system structure, mechanical and electrical equipment to match current Camp Blanding Joint Training Center. 

 
This building will be designed to meet Florida Building Code, State Fire Marshall, local Authorities Having Jurisdiction and Area Water Management requirements, and any other permits and fees required by other county, local or state authorities. Design and construction will also include all utility services, information systems, storm drainage, parking and site improvements. 

 

The Requirement of this project is to attain LEED Silver Certification.
 
The Department reserves the right to reject any and all submissions or accept minor irregularities in the best interest of the DMA.   

POINT OF CONTACT:  Department of Military Affairs, Construction & Facility Management Office, Contract Management Branch (904)823-0255 ng.fl.flarng.list.ngfl-cfmo-contracting@mail.mil.

 

Faxed or e-mailed qualifications are not acceptable and will not be considered. All instructions must be complied with and requested data must be included in order for your firm to be considered for this project. All information received will be maintained with the Department and will not be returned.

 

Request for private meetings by individual firms will not be granted.  No individual verbal communication shall take place between any applicants and the Owners or Owner’s representatives.  Request for any additional information, clarifications, or technical questions must be requested in writing. 

